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(parents teachers friends                                     
association, registered charity) 
New PTFA logo announced soon! 

Upcycling Pre-loved school uniform 
 
 
This week our                          
wonderful PTFA                         
volunteers helped to 
collect and sort                          
preloved uniform. 
The school Twitter 
photo shows our 
House Captains ready 
to deliver the bags. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Well done to our Year 2 children this week, their focus,                                
discipline and effort did not go unnoticed. Year 2 children 
across the country have been taking their end of Key Stage 1 
SATs tests this week.  
Thank you to the team of teachers & adults who helped                          
support our Year 2 children this week.  
Of course, these tests do not, and can not, measure what any 
child is fully capable of. St Peter’s strives to prepare children 
with integrity, aspiration, a hard work ethic but also to                       
celebrate, be proud of themselves and of their achievements 
whilst reflecting to improve by going that bit further; Going 
Beyond Expectation. All expressed as a ‘Take Care’ ethos.                  
Together in Achievement! 

Well done to the 32 children from Years 3,4,5,6 who                                        
represented the school on Tuesday at the local schools’ cross 
country event held at Carnarvon primary school in Bingham. 
You ran brilliantly and represented your school with pride!  
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Oh Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other,                 
the world and with our work. Amen 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness 
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  

Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. 

St Peter’s had several children who received a medal.  A special 
mention to Vinnie, his shoe fell off near the start, stopped to 
put it back on and then just ran to catch up the rest of the                            
runners – a great high placed finish too!  #nevergiveup 
#falldowngetbackupagain  

 
On Monday morning, we had a                      
successful whole school evacuation 
from our hall. Everyone was accounted 

for on the field in under 5 minutes. #health&safety  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
We value your trust in us. 
Don’t let issues grow. 
Stay safe. Stay connected.  
Take Care. 
Mr Tomlinson. 
Head Teacher  

 

TICKETS STILL AVAILABLE 

Our PTFA have worked 

extremely hard to bring 

you this event, please  

support if you can   

Our last Fashion Show 

back in 2021 raised over 

£700 for our school! 

https://

www.eastbridgfordstpeters.c

o.uk/ptfa/ 

 

 Mrs Burton, a parent at our school, parent 

Governor at our school and helps to run 

the PTFA, is taking part in the UK’s biggest 

open water swim in aid of  

Please support if you are able. 

Click here for her donation page. 
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Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance https://
www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-// 
We have lots of exciting days ahead this term and we may even squeeze a few more events 
in too, watch this space! 
 
DIARY DATES (summer term 2023): 
Half term Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 
Return to school: Monday 5th June 2023 

WED 14/6/23 NSPCC safeguarding Workshops in the morning for UKS2.  
FRI 16/06/23 – PTFA Father’s Day Breakfast Bags  
MON 19/06/23 – Toot Hill Parents’ Information Evening for Y4&5 5pm held at St Peter’s  
MON – WED 19th -21st/06/23 – Y4 Residential to Dukes Barn  
THURS 22/6/23 School Music Concert in the school hall, from 5.30pm 
Saturday 24th June East Bridgford Village Show.  
WED 28/06/23 – Sports Day: Juniors from 9am.  Infants from 1.15pm.  
Adults to bring your own chairs. 
THURS 29/06/23 PTFA BBQ (St Peter’s Day) 
FRI 30/06/23 INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED) 
MON 3/7/23 ‘New’ Class swap session, meet your teacher 
MON 3/7/23  Yr6 Toot Hill induction day 
TUES 11 & WED 12/7/23 UKS2 Production  (TUES matinee & evening. WED evening) 
WED 19/7/23  Year 6 Leavers’ service in Church from 2pm  
THURS 20/07/23 – ‘Race for Life’ ALL invited to run in the morning 

FRI 21/7/23 Last day of term /Final assembly     

Josh and Joe 
spent this                      
weekend in 

Wolverhampton 
competing in 

the inter                                       
regional table 

tennis championships. Joe was one of 
three boys selected to play for the East Midlands u13 team 

and josh was one of four boys to play for the East Midlands 
u11 team. On the Saturday the boys played a team event 

with each of the 10 English regions competing against each 
other. Both boys played incredibly well with josh helping 
the East Midlands u11s team to come 3rd and joe helping 

the u13s team to come 8th. On the Sunday both boys played 
in the individual tournament with both playing matches 
against boys ranked in the top 10 nationally for their                                

respective age groups. It was an incredibly long weekend for 
both of them but they both made everyone proud with their 

effort, determination and skills playing at such a high 
level.  

Jack and Megan 
smashed their                

gymnastics                          
competition on         

Sunday. Jack was 
awarded a bronze 
medal and Megan 

received a gold                    
medal and trophy 
for achieving the 
highest overall 

score. We are very 
proud of them 

both.  

Well done 
Safeeya for 
achieving a 

silver medal in 
your first                  

gymnastics 
competition! So 
proud of you! 

We are very proud 
of Lucas and Theo 

who both have 
achieved their stage 
badges at swimming. 

Well done.  

Mum and Dad 
are so proud of 
Ava achieving 

her level 3                              
swimming                    

certificate. Well 
done Ava for 

working so hard. 

Alicia set herself a big                        
challenge this month, to 

swim 2.5km (100 lengths) for 
Swimathon 2023. She 

smashed her target and 
swam a total distance of 130 
lengths, which is absolutely 

amazing! Alicia has helped to 
raise £320 for Cancer                 

Research and Marie Curie. 
We are so proud of her!  

Social Moral Spiritual Cultural 

(SMSC) & British Values 

First week back after half term 

Theme: 

 

 

 

Discuss at home ready for the 

first week back’s assembly 

A big well done 
to Isla who has 
achieved her 

Level 5                 
swimming 

certificate. She 
worked very 
hard and we 
are so proud.  Bethany has 

been working 
hard to                        

complete her 
Level 4 Learn to 

Swim Badge, 
and achieved it 
last week. Well 
done Bethany 

x   

A fantastic 
result for Annie 
after competing 

in her first 
Golfsixes match 

on Sunday, 
winning her 

game                  
alongside her 
partner and 

contributing to 
an overall win 

for her team by 
ten points on the 

day. We are     
incredibly proud of 

you, keep it up! 
Superstar. 

Florence                          
competed in 

her first 
gymnastics 
competition 

at the                         
weekend and 

did a                   
fantastic 

floor routine. 
We are really 
proud of all 

her hard 
work and 

effort. Well 
done                    

Florence!  

Bob 
(Reception) 

got his 
Stanley 5 
Award for 
swimming 
this week. 
Well done, 
Bob, super 
proud of 

you    

Please email:  

newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Emilie’s Mini marathon and             
challenge’s: 

SOCKS PUT ON ONE FOOT IN 30 
SECONDS – 13 socks ! 
SOFT TOYS CAUGHT 

WHILST BLINDFOLDED 
(thrown by a particularly 
skilled bowler, we should 
note) IN 60 SECONDS – 

21 soft toys ! 
CARTWHEELS IN   60 
SECONDS – 23 cart-

wheels ! 

Alfie achieved his Stage 3                                     
swimming, and has really 

grown in confidence in the 
pool which is great to see! 
Keep it up Alfie xx Zach 
swam 400 metres front 

crawl - which his instructor 
said was in record time! Well 
done Zach - keep going xxxx 
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